
May 26, 2020 

 

Dear IBEW Local 60 Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The San Antonio AFL-CIO in partnership with the Bakery Confectionery Tobacco 

Workers & Grain Millers (BCTWG), Labor Council for Latin American Advancement 

(LCLAA), Coalition of Black Trade Unionists (CBTU), San Antonio Food Bank (SAFB), 

Nabisco Foods and the United Way of San Antonio and Bexar County will be hosting a 

food distribution for displaced/laid off union worker families.  

This distribution will take place on Tuesday, June 9, 2020 at the San Antonio AFL-CIO.   

We are seeking contributions and/or donations to help add food items to the food boxes.  

Your consideration of our request is greatly appreciated.  Checks may be made payable 

to San Antonio AFL-CIO. 

For more information, feel free to contact Terri Ramos at 210.290.4494 or Rachel 

Cavazos at 210.725.3098. 

 

In solidarity, 

Terri 
Terri Ramos     

1st Vice President/San Antonio AFL-CIO 

Vice President of Labor Services/United Way of San Antonio  

 

Rachel 
Rachel Cavazos 

Recording Secretary/San Antonio AFL-CIO 

Director of Labor Services/United Way of San Antonio 


